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Dear Parents, 
 

As the year comes to a close, we want to express our deepest gratitude to 

all parents for entrusting us with your child’s education. It has been a 

privilege to witness their growth and development. Reflecting on the past 

school year, we have had so many great memories and exciting events to 

look back on. I am sure Greenfield Winter Carnival will stay etched in our 

memories for a long time to come.  

 

Thank you for the collaboration between home and school, which is so 

important. We appreciate all that you do each and every day for our school 

and your children! 

 

The Management and Staff of Greenfield Public School wish you and your 

families a restful and joyful summer break filled with laughter, love, and 

cherished memories.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you all back, refreshed, for what will be an 

exciting, new academic year.  

 

Warm Wishes, 
Aruna Iyer 
Principal 
Greenfield Public School 
 


